

Tuesday 3rd March 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

Spelling Bee finals

I am very excited to inform you that ______ has made it to the finals of the Spelling Bee. Parents and carers of the finalists are invited to come and watch; please find the dates below.

If you choose to attend the finals, please arrive promptly for a 1:30pm start. The finals will take place in the downstairs hall and will be in front of the children from the relevant year group. At the end of the Spelling Bee, you will have the opportunity to take photos of your child but please be reminded that photos should not be taken during the event.

The children have been provided with a list of words which should be practised in preparation for the final. During the finals, should all finalists successfully spell all of their words correctly, they will proceed to a 'sudden death' situation where finalists would be challenged with words that they have not practised.

Spelling Bee final dates:

Year 1 and 2 - Monday 9th March 2020 at 1:30pm

Year 3 and 4 - Friday 13th March 2020 at 1:30pm

Year 5 and 6 – Thursday 12th March 2020 at 1:30pm

If you have any further questions regarding this event, then please do not hesitate to ask.

We look forward to you joining us for this special event.

Yours faithfully

Miss Saunders (English leader)

Trinity Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6HS Tel: 01245 354 517 Email: admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Nicola Morgan-Soane









